
 
 
 
 

 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
TOWN HALL MEETING 

 
 
The Utilities Regulation and Competition Authority (URCA), invites 
feedback from the public on two applications from Cable 
Bahamas Limited (CBL). The applications are: 
  

1. for a permanent price change to the ‘Superbasic’ service 
(‘REVTV Prime’ and ‘REVTV Business Prime’); AND  

2. to introduce a new basic cable television service (‘Prime 
Local’ or ‘REVTV Prime Local’) 

 
In this regard, URCA will hold a Town Hall Meeting on: 
 

Tuesday, January 27, 2015 at  
Holy Cross Anglican Church Hall 

 Soldier Road, Nassau  
7:30pm 

 
Members of the public are invited to attend. 

 
All relevant documents can be found on URCA’s website: 
http://www.urcabahamas.bs/consultations.php?cmd=byconsultat
ion&consultation=36 
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